

50 Queen Anne's Gate, London SW1H 9AT Switchboard 0870 0001585 Fax Direct Line www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr John Allman Christians Against Mental Slavery 98 High Street Knaresborough North Yorkshire HG5 8HN Our Ref Your Ref Date

7 January 2004

Dear Mr Allman,

In response to your letter of 16 December 2003, I would like to point out that the Home Office has repeatedly made clear its current position on the issues you have raised in previous correspondence to you.

At this point in time there is nothing further that the Government can add on the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Fitton-Higgins

E.D. F. HLigh